
	
 
 
 
 
 
November 18, 2019 
 
  
 
President Darren Divine 
Casper College 
125 College Drive 
Casper, WY 82601 
  
Dear President Divine: 
 
The interim report you submitted to our office has now been reviewed.  The staff analysis of the report is 
attached. 
 
On behalf of the Higher Learning Commission staff received the report on faculty qualifications. No further 
reports are required. 
 
The Open Pathway Assurance Review is scheduled for 2022 – 2023. The institution’s next reaffirmation 
of accreditation is scheduled for 2028 – 2029. 
 
For more information on the interim report process contact Lil Nakutis, Accreditation Processes Manager, 
at lnakutis@hlcommission.org. Your HLC staff liaison is Linnea Stenson (lstenson@hlcommission.org); 
(800) 621-7440 x 107. 
  
       Thank you. 
  
       HIGHER LEARNING COMMISSION 
  
  
   
  


